
OGMS October Board Meeting Minutes 10/11/22 

 

Place: Olathe Library 

Time: 7:00 pm - 8:15 pm 

 

Attendees: Norm Onnen, Barbara Crompton, Dan McDaniel, Lesliee Hartman and Alison Betts 

 

Norm called the meeting to order at 7:00. 

 

There was not treasurer Report, Barbara will email a copy. 

 

Discussion was held regarding Julie Robinson’s funeral.  Funeral is scheduled for 10/21/22 and will be held at the 

Johnson County Memorial Gardens.  I t was decided that flowers would not be sent until the obituary is posted and 

we see if there is a request for other donations.  

 

At this time the sale of the Robinson’s rocks and equipment has been postponed.  No date has been set. 

 

November show tables have been limited to 1 per family.  Anyone selling at the show will be expected to donate 10% 

of sales to the club.  A list needs to be made of table requests and forwarded to Bruce.  Norm will gather the 

requests and forward.   

 

The Association is requesting assistance setting up their booth on Thursday and helping with sells on Friday thru 

Sunday. 

 

March Gem and Mineral Show will include Special Exhibits by Bill Smith (KS moss opal cabs, rock butterfly creations, 

and “Victoria” stones), Gary Stub, possible knapping (Bear Carpenter), Fluorescents show (Dan Snow), possibly “Images” 

Philippine Seashells and X-Rays traveling exhibit, and Mr. Bones. 

 

A few vendors for the March show are requesting people to assist with their booths. 

 

Club Christmas Party on 11/17/22 at Hope Chapel is in open area outside of our regular meeting space.  Party starts at 

5:30 and goes to 8:30.  There were 25 who signed up for the party at our October meeting of which 16 paid. Lesliee 

will bring Chips and wipes and other miscellaneous items, Norm is going to Costco to get pumpkin pies, Alison will bring 

dump cake, Barbara is in charge of getting the food to the church.  If we have 50 people who sign up and pay KC Joe’s 

will bring the food and setup. Dan is going to send out an email to all members regarding the party to see if there are 

others interested in attending. As in years past there will be a gift exchange, cost of gift is limited to approximately 

$10.00 for those who wish to participate. 

 

There will be no club meeting on December so our next meeting will be January 5, 2023.  No program has been 

scheduled yet. 



 

Rocky Mountain Federation-No new information 

 

Midwest Foundation Congress and field trip will be held in Springfield October 21-23. Possible field trip October 21. 

 

Lesliee is working on a field trip in November but nothing has been scheduled yet. She is waiting on responses from 

locations. 

 

OGMS, Inc- Annual report filing for state and federal will be worked on by Barbara and Norm  After further 

investigation is was confirmed that OMGS does not qualify for tax exempt status. 

 

Next board meeting will be November 8th.  We will not hold a board meeting in December.   

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:15pm.   


